PUBLIC NOTICE
The Village of Aurora Zoning Board of Appeals is conducting a Public Hearing, on Wednesday, July 8, 2015 at 7:00 pm in the Firehouse Meeting Room, 456 Main St, Aurora for consideration of an appeal request from Thomas Gunderson of a decision of the Village Planning Board to deny Application #14-43.
 

Posted July 3, 2015
Ann Balloni, Village Clerk
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